
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/11/2013 9:29:15 AM
Subject: RE: Governor Haley

                Josh probably knows that stuff better than I do.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 1:09 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Governor Haley
 
Who do you think would be the appropriate staff person?
 
-Leigh
 
From: Karen McClaran [mailto:karen@dts-inc.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 12:35 PM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: RE: Governor Haley
 
Hi Leigh,
 
Thanks for your quick response. Tuesday, August 13th at 1:00 PM will work great for us. We will mark it in our 
calendars.
 
Thanks again,
 
Karen McClaran
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 4:32 PM

To: Karen McClaran

Subject: RE: Governor Haley
 
Hi, the Governor would be available on Tuesday, August 6th at 1:00 pm or Tuesday, August 13th at 1:00 PM.  Please 
let me know if either date/time works – and I also have more availability on Tuesday, August 6th if the date works, but 
we need to adjust the time.
 
Thank you,
Leigh
 
From: Karen McClaran [mailto:karen@dts-inc.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 4:20 PMHi 

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: RE: Governor Haley
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Hi Leigh,
 
Thanks for your response. If possible we would like to set up a time in the first or second week of August with 
Governor Haley. We would like to discuss disaster debris recovery services statewide for South Carolina. We hope to 
have Daniel McClaran, Lee Buffington, Brian Thomason, and myself attend.
 
Thank you,
 
Karen McClaran
 
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 1:09 PM

To: karen@dts-inc.org
Subject: Governor Haley
 
Hi Mrs. McClaran,
 
I wanted to reach out to you directly regarding setting up a time to meet with Governor Haley.  Will you please let me 
know what the meeting would be in regard to, prospective attendees, and if there are some proposed dates you 
would be in Columbia that I may look at the Governor’s calendar?
 
Thank you again for your time and consideration.
 
Thanks,

Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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